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THIS YEAR AT A GLANCE
This semester was one of the best, if not
the best, semesters we have had as a
chapter in the past few years. We have
excelled not only academically, but also in
service, socially, and overall as a chapter.

We could not have asked for a better
pledge class to start this semester with.
They were eager to join, and to do
whatever it took to make this the best
organization on campus.

HOMECOMING 

Among all of the events
we held this semester,
Service was at the top.
We ended this semester
with 914 hours of service
as a chapter. A lot of
these hours came from
the dedicated brothers
who participated in
Homecoming. 
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SERVICE 

We started the year off
right, completing 50+
hours of service at The
Regional Food Bank of
Oklahoma. Helping pack
9,920 pounds of food,
which is a total of 8,267
meals for families.  Next
semester we will push to
beat our hours from this
semester.

1st in Service Hours
2nd in LipSync
3rd in Banner
2nd in Spirit
5th in Structure 

We took second place overall, barely coming
in behind Gamma Phi Beta. In the individual
competitions we placed:
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PLEDGE CLASS OF FALL 

We as an executive

committee have been

ecstatic for what we can

do for this Fraternity. We

have plans to better our

relationship with the other

Greek Life Organizations

on Campus, and also to

keep growing our general

optics with the Kappa

Sigma Headquarters. We

have been in non-stop

communication with each

other since taking our

positions in the Fraternity,

and can't wait to share our

plans with you all soon! We

will be flying out to Las

Vegas on January 5th, and

staying until the 8th, to

meet with our Alumni

Advisor and plan out the

oncoming year, and set in-

stone our plans. The first

Newsletter in January will

include all of the

information we cover on

this trip. 
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PLAN FOR THE
ONCOMING YEAR

2022
We accepted a pledge class of 19 pledges
at the beginning of the fall, we retained 17
of them. Making us tied for the biggest
pledge class on campus. These pledges
were phenomenal young men who were
hungry for what this amazing Fraternity
could grant them. They were diligent
throughout their Pledge Education, and
have been the textbook example of what
a Brother of this fraternity should act like,
both in social settings and in the
classroom.

We all are excited to see what this pledge
class will do in the coming years, and see
them funnel into the postions that fit
them the best.
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INTRODUCING THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

“MY NAME IS ANDREW BARKER(‘21) #791, I’M A JUNIOR, HISTORY/EDUCATION MAJOR
FROM BARTLESVILLE, OKLAHOMA. I AM GOING ON TWO FULL YEARS IN THE

FRATERNITY, LAST TERM I SERVED AS THE GRAND PROCURATOR, AND I HAVE JUST
TAKEN OVER THE ROLE GRAND MASTER .MY GOAL IS TO MAKE SURE THAT WE ARE
COMMUNICATING WITH THE CHAPTER, ALUMNI, AND PARENTS AS EFFICIENTLY AS

POSSIBLE, AND KEEPING OUR MEMBERS ENGAGED THROUGHOUT THE YEAR.

G R A N D  M A S T E R

MY NAME IS TREVOR LOOMIS #797, I’M A 2ND YEAR STUDENT FROM OKLAHOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA.
IM A MARKETING MAJOR WITH A MINOR IN ENGLISH AND I AM CONCURRENTLY STUDYING AT
OCCC FOR A CERTIFICATE OF FILM LEARNING. THIS WILL BE MY THIRD FULL SEMESTER IN THE

FRATERNITY. THIS SEMESTER I WILL SERVE AS GRAND PROCURATOR, TAKING OVER THE POSITION
FROM ANDREW BARKER WHO NOW SERVES AS OUR GRAND MASTER. MY GOAL IS TO CONTINUE

THE GREAT WORK DONE BY PREVIOUS EC’S AND MAKE IT INDISPUTABLE THAT THE THETA-PSI
CHAPTER OF KAPPA SIGMA IS THE BEST GREEK ORGANIZATION ON CAMPUS. 

G R A N D  P R O C U R A T O R

MY NAME IS ANDREW CELEDON #785, AND I’M A JUNIOR FINANCE MAJOR AND COMPUTER
SCIENCE MINOR FROM LAWTON, OK. THIS WILL BE MY FIFTH FULL SEMESTER IN THE THETA-PSI
CHAPTER WHERE I’VE HELD THE POSITION OF GRAND TREASURER FOR 2 OUT OF THE 3 YEARS

SINCE I’VE BEEN AN ACTIVE BROTHER. I’VE JUST RECENTLY BEEN ELECTED TO SERVE AS GRAND
MASTER OF CEREMONIES FOR THE NEXT TERM, AND I’M BEYOND THRILLED TO HAVE BEEN PUT

INTO THIS HONORABLE POSITION. MY BIGGEST GOAL FOR THE NEXT TWO SEMESTERS IS TO
SURPASS 60 ACTIVE MEMBERS AND BEGIN CONSTRUCTION ON A NEW HOUSE SO THAT THETA-PSI

WILL LIVE ON COMFORTABLY FOR THE NEXT 50 YEARS. AEKDB 🇮🇹 

G R A N D  M A S T E R  O F  C E R E M O N I E S

MY NAME IS ANTHONY  GIORDONO #793, I’M A SOPHOMORE FROM EDMOND, OKLAHOMA. IM A
FINANCE MAJOR WITH A MINOR IN ECONOMICS.  HAVE BEEN IN THE FRATERNITY SINCE THE FALL

OF 2021. SINCE JOINING I HAVE HELD THE POSITIONS OF JUDICIAL BOARD REP., SCHOLARSHIP
CHAIR, ASSISTANT GRAND TREASURER, AND HOMECOMING CHAIR. I AM TAKING OVER THE

POSITION OF GRAND TREASURER, AND MY GOAL FOR THE ENSUING TERM IS TO UPHOLD
FINANCIAL ACCOUNTABILITY FOR BOTH THE CHAPTER AND MEMBERS OF THE CHAPTER

THROUGH EMPATHETIC MEANS AND WELL THOUGHT OUT PLANNING. 

G R A N D  T R E A S U R E R

“MY NAME IS CHRISTIAN KANE #809, I’M A 3RD YEAR STUDENT FROM DALLAS, TEXAS. IM A DESIGN
AND PRODUCTION MAJOR WITH AN EMPHASIS IN SOUND AND TECHNICAL DIRECTION. THIS WILL
BE MY SECOND FULL SEMESTER IN THE FRATERNITY, LAST SEMESTER I WAS THE INTERIM GRAND

SCRIBE AND HAVE FULLY TAKEN OVER THE POSITION FOR THIS TERM. MY GOAL IS TO
COMPLETELY RETHINK THE WAY WE INTERACT WITH BOTH ALUMNI, AND WITH THE PARENTS OF

THE ACTIVE BROTHERS.”

G R A N D  S C R I B E
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We as a chapter want to extend our thanks to you all for the
support, and want to make sure that you stay informed on the
progress our chapter in making, so be on the look out for our
monthly newsletters. From now on the newsletters will be
shorter and will be organized by the Assistant Grand Scribe, but
overseen by me, Once again, I want to personally thank you all for
all the support and can not wait to continue to show you what
we accomplish.

ΑΕΚΔΒ,
Christian Kane #809

MESSAGE FROM THE GRAND SCRIBE
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